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Avila to give lecture at New York Medical College in Westchester 

County on Thursday, April 6th 

Goshen, N.Y. - Orange County Commissioner of Health Dr. Eli Avila, M.D., J.D., 

M.P.H., FCLM will give a lecture at the New York Medical College in 

Westchester County at 4:30 p.m. on Thursday April 6th. 

Avila holds an academic position as Distinguished Visiting Professor in the 

Institute of Public Health of the New York Medical College in Valhalla.  As part of 

the Deans Lecture Series, Avila will be giving a presentation on Public Health 

Practitioners as Guardians of a Civilized Society – Making Practical Changes in 

Public Health Law. 

“I am proud to be part of New York Medical College and to be giving this lecture 

on an incredibly important topic in healthcare,” Avila said. 

For more information about New York Medical College and the Dean’s Lecture 

Series, contact the college at 914-594-4000. 
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